
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paris, 22 November 2011 
 
 
Orco Property Group – Last day of trading on the Budapest Stock Exchange 
 
Following the press release of 15 November 2011 in which Orco Property Group (“Orco”) announced that 
it had requested the delisting of its 17,053,866 ordinary shares (ISIN: LU0122624777, the “Shares”) from 
the regulated market of the Budapest Stock Exchange (the “BSE”), the BSE has resolved to remove the 
Shares from its product list.   
 
The last trading day of the Shares on the BSE will be 25 November 2011.  Thereafter, the Shares will 
continue to be listed, but not tradable, on the BSE until the “translisting” day of 1 December, 2011 when 
the Shares will be delisted and removed from the BSE product list.      
 
The Shares will remain listed and tradable on the regulated markets of NYSE Euronext Paris, Prague 
Stock Exchange, and Warsaw Stock Exchange.  
 
 
 
For more information, please refer to www.orcogroup.com 
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